
PARAGON ENGINEERING, INC. 
P.O. Box 2872 
825 Rood Avenue 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 	(303) 243-8966 

 

December 14, 1978 

  

Duane Jensen 
City Utilities Engineer 
City of Grand Junction 
250 N. 5th 
Grand Junction, CO. 81501 

Dear Duane: 

In response to your recent letter regarding manholes along 30 Road, the 
Central Grand Valley Sanitation District has directed their contractor to raise 
manholes where necessary to facilitate access. 

After the manholes are raised, they will determine the best way to provide 
vehicular access and make arrangements for your truck. 

Very truly yours, 

Robert P. Gerlofs 

RPG/kk 
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